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This subject was introduced and discussed at the 2017 CIVA plenary meeting, though at the time 
it received insufficient support and was held over for further attention during 2018. 

Despite further work on the proposal in a subsequent strategy document from Spain there 
remains a low level of interest in the subject, and further development has therefore been 
discontinued. 
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